
From: Mario Morales <Mario.Morales@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 4:22 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Kevin Kirby <Kevin.Kirby@chicago.gov> 
Subject: Cake gifted to the City 
 
Hello Steve,  
 
On Thursday, August 25th 2022, AIS-IT participated in a celebration recognizing the go-live of ServiceNow 
Asset Management. AIS-IT accepted a cake as a gift to the City from ServiceNow and CDW; which was 
placed out in a public area for consumption.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 

Mario Morales | City of Chicago | AIS - Bureau of Innovation & Technology | Enterprise Support 
Manager 
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